
Comment from Anonymous Anonymous 

I am completely opposed to the proposed regulation requiring the replacement of side mirrors with 
cameras. This is an unnecessary burden on the American consumer who will pay the price of this 
unneeded technology. Side mounted mirrors are simple, seldom need repair, and work as designed. 
Adding more technology to vehicles does not make driving safer! The real problem is the 
Inattentiveness of many drivers. 
Please keep in mind that the proposed regulation will further increase the price of autos and make 
them even more difficult to repair, with little actual benefit to the public.  
Check with the insurance industry and you will find that the addition of all this kind of technology in 
recent years has made cars extremely costly, and even impossible, to repair. This is wasteful and 
injurious to our environment. 

 


